6/2/22, 12:26 PM BoardDocs® Pro

SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING: Request for Approval of Attendance Zone Changes (Tuesday, May 31, 2022)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, May 31, 2022

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 9 AM

- A. CALL TO ORDER BY THE BOARD CHAIR
- B. ROLL CALL OF BOARD MEMBERS
- C. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE BY MR. MIGNON
- D. OPENING COMMENTS BY BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT

Kelly Barrera shared her enjoyment of attending the graduation ceremonies. She thanked teachers, staff, and school board leaders for their hard work.

Bill Mignon was impressed by students' camaraderie at the graduation ceremonies.

E. OPERATIONS - ACTION

1. Request for Approval of the 2022-2023 Attendance Zone Changes for Northwest and Northeast Balancing presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations

Motion by Kelly Barrera, second by Bev Slough.

Final Resolution: Motion Carries

Yea: Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

F. PUBLIC COMMENTS

1. Austin Davis, 501 Bent Creek Drive, Saint Johns, FL 32259. Mr. Davis spoke about the rezoning for Durbin Creek area.

G. CLOSING COMMENTS BY BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for Mr. Davis's comments.

Patrick Canan thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her hard work.

Bev Slough shared that this has been a long and involved process. She expressed her gratitude for Nicole Cubbedge's diligent efforts with all the moving parts.

Bill Mignon thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her hard work. He noted due to rapid growth we will continue to be faced with these challenges.

Tim Forson thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her work. He thanked the school board for their professional and thorough decision making.

H. ADJOURN at 9:36 a.m.